México City, México, August 5th, 2018
Dear Prof. Branislav Ž Nikolić.

Editor in Chief of Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society

Enclosed, please find the manuscript “Applications of the redox system of Nocardia corallina B-276 to biotransform ketones and alcohols for pure enantiomers” by Norberto Manjarrez Alvarez, Herminia I. Pérez Méndez, Aida Solís Oba, Lucía Ortega Cabello, María T. Lara Carvajal, Omar E. Valencia Ledezma and Rubria M. Martínez-Casares, that we are submitting again for publication in your journal, Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.
In response to an e-mail sent on July 18th the following corrections were made:

Title was changed to Application of the redox system of Nocardia corallina B-276 in the enantioselective biotransformation of ketones and alcohols 

Chromatograms were added as well as analytical data as supplementary material.

Experiments were detailed.

The manuscript was thoroughly revised for English editing.

Axes present in graphics were named properly.
We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

Our work is immersed in the biological obtention of ketones and chiral alcohols using the redox system of Nocardia corallina B-276, where it was seen that this bacteria besides oxidation-reduction of organic compounds the bacteria performed deracemization depending on the final pH of the culture media and the structure of the substrate. We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication in your journal because it is demonstrated that whole cell biocatalysis can be used as an ecofriendly method for the obtention of compounds of pharmaceutical interest.
We have no conflicts of interest to disclose.
We are suggesting as potential reviewers to Dra. Amelia T. Henriques (amelia@farmacia.ufrgs.br), Dr. Gustavo Seoane (gseoane@fq.edu.uy) and Dr. Edmundo Castillo (edmundo@ibt.unam.mx).

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at hperez@correo.xoc.uam.mx.Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 

Sincerely, 
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Dra. Herminia Inés Pérez Méndez

Universidad Autónoma Metropolitana Unidad Xochimilco, División Ciencias Biológicas y de la Salud

Departamento de Sistemas Biológicos,México City, México

Email: hperez@correo.xoc.uam.mx
